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This proposal to raise the TLT tax again as well as other municipalities doing the 

same is absolutley nuts.  

But par for the course for Oregon crazy liberal politics. By all means let’s continue to 

tax our number one industry …. Tourism to save some rare species of fish. Again …. 

This is just crazy and makes no economic sense for Oregon’s tourism industry.  


